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First name: Kiley

Last name: Wensel

Organization: Clark Family Ranch

Title: Owner/Treasuer

Comments: I am writing this letter to voice that I adamantly oppose the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. There

are several reasons why expanding the lodge to the degree that POWDR proposes is a horrifying idea. The scale

of the expansion demolishes the history of Holland Lake, increases traffic in the area, strains existing minimal

resources, and pushes out abundant wildlife.  

The last thing I/we want to see while at our family ranch is hundreds of tourists who don't respect the Holland

Lake area and what it truly means to the families who call it home. The ranch is not just a place we visit on

vacation. It is a place our Grandparents had the forethought to purchase decades ago for us to enjoy forever

after they passed. It's where we find peace after a busy week, where we fish and hunt and learn what true

Montana grit is stepping out the back door into the Bob Marshall. Holland is a place we proudly named our

children after.

There is nothing POWDR nor Christian could build that would in any way "benefit" us as locals in exchange for

demolishing the history, contaminating the lake, increasing the carbon footprint, and irreversibly changing the

landscape, now or for future generations. 

This is the wrong place for your resort. 


